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July 16, 2007
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students of UTSA:

The Office of Housing and Residence Life would like to request your help in assisting the newest Roadrunners with their arrival.  We are looking for volunteers to help the “On-Campus Roadrunners” move into their new home for the Fall 2007 semester.  We are asking you to donate your time and give a hand.  The official move-in date for all four housing complexes (Chaparral Village, Laurel Village, Chisholm Hall, and University Oaks) is August 17th and 18th.  

We will need volunteers from 10:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. on both days.   The volunteers will be asked to help the students and their families move personal items into their rooms.  Pepsi products will be provided for everyone.

If you would like to volunteer, please complete the slip below.  Include the number of volunteers from your area if you are volunteering as a group.  Please fax the completed form to us at 458-6201, or drop it off at the City Center at Chaparral Village near Chisholm Hall.

Thank you for considering this request!

Sincerely,

Erik Stein
Residence Hall Coordinator
Housing & Residence Life
(210) 458-6200   Erik.Stein@utsa.edu

Contact Name:
          


Contact Information:
Phone:




Email:



Group Name:
          


Number of participants: 


Date(s) you can volunteer:



Time(s) you can volunteer:
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